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************************************************************************************** 

 

APPLICANT   TAX MAP #  PAGE ACTION OF THE BOARD  

 

Gagnon, Drew  75.42-1-32  1 Wetland Application Accepted. 

 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Rose Trombetta 
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GAGNON, DREW – 785 SOUTH LAKE BLVD – TM – 75-42-1-32 – REPLACE EXISTING 

DOCK/DECK 

 

Mr. Bart Lansky, applicant’s attorney and Mr. Gagnon were present before the board.   

 

Mr. Laga stated it’s the same drawings we looked at the last meeting. 

 

At which time, Mr. Fannin reviewed the comments from the last meeting.  He said the site plan 

with existing and new construction is shown on the map.  The silt fence and boom is shown.   Rain 

garden calculations are shown.   

 

Mr. Lansky said the applicant met with Mr. Franzetti and reviewed the rain garden calculations and 

was approved.   

 

Mr. Fannin said there is a note saying everything will be done by hand.  Stockpile detail is shown. 

 

Mr. Turano asked how will the material be taken off site. 

 

Mr. Lansky replied by wheel barrel and it will be taken across the street to his house.   

 

The board members continued to review the comments with the applicant.     

 

Mr. Laga said to submit a plan by tomorrow or Monday showing the location where the proposed 

stockpile will be.   

 

At which time, Mr. Lansky and Mr. Gagnon drew the location of the stockpile on the drawings.  

 

Mr. Starace moved to accept the application.  The motion was seconded by Mr. Fannin with all in 

favor.   

 

 

Mr. Starace moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Mr. Turano with all in 

favor.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Rose Trombetta 


